
 

 

 

For Immediate Release  
August 23, 2013  

Contact: Audilia Lozada  

Phone: 909-387-8300  

Email: Communications@sbcountyelections.com  

 

* PRESS RELEASE *  

2013 Consolidated Mail Ballot Election  

Election Day Reminder 

 

The San Bernardino County Elections Office reminds voters that the 2013 Consolidated Mail Ballot 

Election is being held on Tuesday, August 27, 2013 in special districts throughout San Bernardino 

County. 

 

The deadline to register to vote in this election was August 13, 2013. 

 

This is an all mail ballot election.  Mail ballots were delivered to voters’ mailboxes beginning 

August 3, 2013. 

 

Voters may drop off their voted mail ballots through August 27, 2013 at the San Bernardino County 

Elections Office, 777 E. Rialto Ave., San Bernardino from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday, 

and from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. on Election Day. 

 

Voted mail ballots may also be dropped off at one of several ballot drop-off locations listed on our 

website, www.sbcountyelections.com during normal business hours. 

 

Voters can request replacement mail ballots at the San Bernardino County Elections Office Monday 

through Friday during normal business hours, and at the Hesperia Branch Library, 9650 7th Avenue, 

Hesperia CA, on Thursday, August 22, Friday, August 23, and Monday, August 26, 2013 from 10 

a.m. to 5 p.m., and on Election Day, Tuesday, August 27, 2013 from 10 a.m. to 8 p.m.  

 

Voted ballots must be received by 8 p.m. on Election Day in order to be accepted.  A ballot 

postmarked on Election Day, but not received in the Elections Office, will not be counted. 

 

 

http://www.sbcountyelections.com/

